



Dr. Frank Ranelli
Superintendent of Schools

April 30, 2021

Dear Piscataway Families:

I am very pleased to report that beginning on Monday, May 17, we will return to five-days-a-week instruction for our current PreK-12 hybrid students, with **Mondays and Fridays remaining as early dismissal days**. This means all students who are currently designated as Group 1 or Group 2 Hybrid Students will now have in-school instruction all five days.

Opt-In

Parents who wish to change their child's learning plan and opt-in for in-person instruction beginning on Monday, May 17, please contact your building principal. Students will be approved for in-person learning on a case by case basis, as space is available. Once again, please contact your building principal with any requests or questions.

We hope this is another important step towards a return to in-person instruction for all in the 2021-2022 school year, and we will keep you updated as to our efforts toward that goal throughout the spring and summer.

Are You Moving?

In order to help us prepare for the upcoming school year, every year we request that parents notify your school if you intend to move at the end of the school year. This also gives our office time to prepare documents you may need to enroll your child into their new school. If your family intends to move, either within Piscataway or to a different town, please complete the District Moving Notification form and email it your child's school secretary by May 28, 2021. For your convenience, the secretaries' names and email addresses are listed below.

School Name	Secretaries Name	Secretaries Email Address
Administration Building	Tracey Miller	tmiller@pway.org
Arbor	Karen Hoeg	khoeg@pway.org
Conackamack	Valerie Arico	varico@pway.org
D.D. Eisenhower	Elizabeth Graves	egraves@pway.org
Grandview	Pam Mazro	pmazro@pway.org
King	Ann Borges	aborges@pway.org
Knollwood	Madalena Mazzelli	mmazzelli@pway.org
Quibbletown	Tachina Joyner	tJoyner@pway.org
PHS	Rosie Nemes	rnemes@pway.org

CC Pond	Pam Cesare	pcesare@pway.org
Randolphville	Karyn Tormey-Erdman	kerdman@pway.org
Schor	Marcy Nardo	mnardo@pway.org
CC River	Sarah Maas	smaas@pway.org

Memorial Day Weekend Extended

Due to the District's use of only one of two reserved snow days this year, the Board approved a <u>change to the 2020-2021 calendar</u> and designated Tuesday, June 1, as a day off from school. This extends our Memorial Day Weekend to a four-day break.

This has been a challenging year for all of us – students and families, as well as staff -- and I couldn't be more proud of the way we have worked together for the benefit of our students.

Very sincerely,

Dr. Frank Ranelli